Scoil Mhuire GNS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Homework Club
2nd to 6th Class

Homework Club will commence on Monday 11th September. This club is suitable for children from 2nd to 6th class. The club will run until June 2024.

Aims of the club:
1.     To provide a calm, supervised environment where pupils can do homework without distractions.
2.     To provide qualified professional help to your child where the teacher plays a supervisory role.
3.     Numbers are kept small in order to maintain a positive working environment.
4.     To allow children to complete homework before attending after school activities.

The club will be run under the following conditions:
1.     Monday to Thursday from 2:35p.m to 3:45p.m
2.     These are not grinds but active supervision. Help will be given to any pupil who needs it.
3.     However, the ultimate responsibility for homework, in terms of checking and completion lies with the parent.
4.     It is the responsibility of the parent to collect their child promptly at 3:45 p.m from the front of the school.
5.     Upon completion of homework children can complete educational activities pre-prepared by the supervising teacher.
 
Should you be interested in securing a place for your child, please email Ms. McGuirk at the address below
a.mcguirk@scoilmhuiregns.ie
Please do not email the office.

Places are limited and will be on a first come, first served basis. Should a place become available during the year it will be offered to the next child on the waiting list.
 
Cost:  €5 per day
       	1 child €20 per wk.
       	Family of two €35 per wk.
       	Family of three €50 per wk.

